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WESTWOOD SELECT BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

  

The Westwood Select Board will hold a remote Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 29, 2022, at 5:00 pm, 
pursuant to Chapter 20 of the Acts of 2021. On June 16, 2021, Governor Baker signed into law An Act 
Extending Certain COVID-19 Measures Adopted during the State of Emergency.  This Act includes an extension, 
until July 15, 2022, of the remote meeting provisions of his March 12, 2020, Executive Order.  
 
This meeting will be conducted via remote means. Members of the public who wish to access the meeting may 
do so by using the Webinar link below. No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, 
but every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately access the proceedings in real time, via 
technological means. In the event that we are unable to do so, for reasons of economic hardship and despite 
best efforts, we will post on the Town website an audio or video recording, transcript, or other comprehensive 
record of proceedings as soon as possible after the meeting. 
 
The meeting will be filmed lived by Westwood Media Center available for viewing on Comcast channel 12 and 
Verizon channel 42.  
 

Those wishing to participate in this Public Hearing are encouraged to use the Zoom link below:  
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88409279386?pwd=WEw5ejhIMlkzUUJRTlEvdUJkYzVoQT09 
 
Passcode: 578265 
Or Telephone: 
877 853 5257 (Toll Free) or 888 475 4499 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0276 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0282 (Toll Free) 
Webinar ID: 884 0927 9386 
 
Two petitions were filed by Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless (“Verizon”) for Pole Attachment of Small 
Cell Communications Equipment at the following locations:  
 
Petition 1: Pole #13-104 (Pole on Gay Street, near the property with an address of 692 High Street) 
 
Petition 2: Pole #27-65A (near the property with an address of 578 Pond Street) 
 
Poles are located as shown on the plans made by Chappell Engineering Associates, LLC., dated January 27, 
2022, on file with said petition. The plans and petitions are available for viewing on the Town Website under 
calendar event, Select Board Meeting, March 29, 2022. As of this posting, the March 29, 2022, Select Board 
meeting will be held via remote participation, subject to change. Residents are encouraged to check the town 
website for any updates.  
 
Westwood Select Board 
Michael F. Walsh, Chair 
John M. Hickey, Clerk 
Robert R. Gotti, Third Member  
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